
 
 

 

 

 
COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC FREEDOM 
 

 

November 6, 2017 

 

 

To:  Dylan Rodriguez, Chair 

Riverside Division of the Academic Senate 

 

From:  John Levin, Chair  

Committee on Academic Freedom 

 

Re:  Proposal for Gender Studies Breadth Requirement 

 

The Committee on Academic Freedom reviewed the proposal for a Gender and 

Sexualities Breadth Requirement at its November 3, 2017 meeting. The Committee did 

not find any concerns that impact the mission or purview of academic freedom and did 

not have any substantial comments to add. 

 

 


